Royal Canadian Mounted Police



Gendarmerie royale du Canada

Commandant de l'Alberta

Commanding Officer Alberta

January 09, 2023

Reeve Barry Kalinski Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 P.O. Bag 1010, Bonnyville, AB T9 N2J7

Dear Reeve Kalinski:

You may have already heard, but after a long and fulfilling career with the RCMP, I have decided to retire.

As Commanding Officer, I have been very grateful for the positive and collaborative relationship the Alberta RCMP has enjoyed with your community. Your input has shaped the services we provide and without your feedback, support and participation, our collective goal of public safety could not be achieved. Please accept my heartful gratitude for your commitment and partnership in community safety and for the ongoing support you provide the Alberta RCMP and your police officers.

While my career with the RCMP is drawing to a close, I have accepted the position of Assistant Deputy Minister with the Public Security Division of the Ministry of Public Safety and Emergency Services for the Government of Alberta. In this role, I am looking forward to the opportunity to continue working with you to ensure our communities are safe, secure, and confident in their policing services.

Yours truly,

C. M. (Curtis) Zablocki, M.O.M

Deputy Commissioner

Commanding Officer Alberta RCMP

11140 – 109 Street Edmonton, AB T5G 2T4

Telephone:

780-412-5444

Fax:

780-412-5445